
From: Lakhanpal, Manisha
Sent: 12/31/2012 9:25:09 AM
To: Dietz, Sidney (/0=PG&E/OU=Corporate/cn=Recipients/cn=SBD4)
Cc:
Bee:
Subj ect: Approval for AL 4121 -E and 4169-E

Hi Sid

Just an FYL. there were two pending letters regarding CCA Non-Disclosure Agreement forms, 
AL 4121-E and the recently submitted AL4169-E. I just wanted to let you know that I am 
submitting approval letters regarding these two ALs and soon a letter certifying the same will 
be issued.
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